
Congratulations to Andrew Stenger.

Congratulations to Andrew Stenger, Director of Mountain and Base Area Operations.

WWalter Elander recently shared that he will be stepping back from his role as Director of Mountain 
Operations. Walter’s departure from the Mountain Ops position does not mean he’ll be leaving us in full.  
He will assume responsibilities associated with directing our on hill Race Program and continue to work 
on various permitting and planning projects as required. Andrew will transition into combining mountain 
operations and facilities management under his purview as the Director of Mountain and Base Area 
Operations.

AAndrew began his tenure at Jay Peak as a teenager, working in the Building Maintenance department. He 
took a brief hiatus to pursue his Commercial Recreation and Tourism degree at the Colorado State 
University and returned in 2004 working on the various expansion projects. Andy has grown up at, with, 
and around Jay Peak. His depth of knowledge across all of Jay Peak’s facilities and their operations, 
makes him the best and logical choice to take over on-mountain operations where he will be supported by 
managers and leaders with decades of experience in snow making, grooming, and lift operations.

WWhile Andrew is technically astute, his success as a leader at Jay Peak is at least equally informed by his 
deep work ethic, unflappably even-temperament, reliability, and the support he extends to both his teams 
and across all departments. He is often entrusted with projects that need realignment and as a problem 
solver and straight-thinking decision maker, he shepherd’s them to success. The respect the people on his 
teams have for him is clearly reciprocated. Andrew has also led, and continues to lead, important 
sustainability projects at the resort that impact us all, for the better.     

AAs Andy’s role changes, so will the responsibilities of other members of the facilities management team. 
Doug Manning will be promoted to Director of Facilities and Bill Martin will move up to Hotel Maintenance 
Manager. Standby for more detailed announcements for both Doug and Bill.

Please join me in congratulating Andrew on his new role.

Steve Wright
General Manager
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